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Donation to Rescue One Foundation 
Submitted by Greg Reams

From left, FF/PM Lucas Lambert, Battalion 
Chief Jerry Lee, Rescue One President 
Gordon Nathan, FF/PM Matt Lopez, Sally and 
Brad Whittaker, parents of Reed Whittaker, 
Capt./PM Sean McGee, and Rescue One 
Director Greg Reams. Photo Gene Gottfried 

A memorial donation of $13,000 was received by 
Rescue One Foundation from the family and friends 
of Reed Austin Whittaker, formerly of Moraga, who 
passed away in December 2013. Reed, who was 29 
years old, died in a tragic automobile incident while 
en route to Highland Hospital, where he worked as 
an Emergency Room Technician.  

 The donated funds were used to purchase a 
LUCAS 2 Chest Compression System for the 
Moraga-Orinda Fire District. The Rescue One 
Foundation is a volunteer organization supporting 
the paramedic program of the Moraga-Orinda Fire 
District. For information, visit http://www.mofd.org/
about/rescueone.  

 

 
 
 
 
 
Reach the reporter at: info@lamorindaweekly.com
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